
  ANNEX IV 

ITB NO PLD/WB/School Furniture/0004/2014 
Procurement & Logistics Department 

UNRWA Field Office- West Bank 
 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 
UNRWA established measurement criteria to evaluate suppliers’ responses against its 
ITB. Those suppliers who did not respond for the last three ITB without providing an 
explanation by responding to this acknowledgment or/and offered high prices against 
the last three ITB, will not be invited again to UNRWA future ITB and will be removed 
from UNRWA mailing list of approved suppliers.  

 

SUBJECT: ITB No PLD/WB/School Furniture/0004/2014 for the Supply of 

School Furniture items to UNRWA Schools at Jerusalem & West Bank  
 

Dear Sir, 

 
We the undersigned acknowledge receipt of your Invitation to Bid No. 

PLD/WB/School Furniture/0004/2014 . On:                                    and hereby 

confirm that: 
 

 (   ) We intend        

 (   ) We do not intend 
 

to submit a bid to UNRWA by the deadline date of  Tuesday 15 April 2014  before 
12:00  hours Jerusalem time. 

 

Very Truly Yours, 
 

 Name & Title of Authorized Representative: 
_________________________________   

 Signature:                   

_________________________________ 
 

 Company Name & Address:           
__________________________________ 

 

 Telephone No.:        
__________________________________ 

 
 Facsimile No.:        

__________________________________ 
 

If you do not intend to submit a bid to UNRWA, please indicate the reason: 

(   ) We do not have the capacity to submit a bid at this time. 

(   ) We cannot meet the technical requirements for this ITB. 

(   ) We do not think we can make a competitive offer at this time. 

(   ) Others: Please specify 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Kindly return this acknowledgement immediately via facsimile no. +972 2 

 5816564   Or via FPLO email: fplo-wb@unrwa.org  
 Field Procurement & Logistics Officer  

 UNRWA Field Office, West Bank 


